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Meeting Minutes 

March 13, 2018 
OSU Extension Office Conference Room 

10507 N. McAlister LaGrande, OR   

 

ATTENDANCE: Donna Beverage, Scott Hartell, Kyle Carpenter, Jed Hassinger, Kim 

Young, Brett Moore, Darrin Walenta, Tim Bailey, Steve Parrett, Margaret Matter, Rodger 

Huffman, Jeff Oveson, Bill Gamble, Anton Chiono, Shad Hattan, Matt Insko, Kathleen 

Cathey, Curt Ricker, Smita Mehta, Tony Mahlberg, Darrell Dyke, Brett Rudd, Connor Stone, 

Larry Larson, Darcy Johnson Carreiro 

Via Polycom: 

 

Donna Beverage opened the Stakeholder meeting at 12:04 pm.   

 

I. Welcome & Introductions 

A. Donna welcomed everyone present and asked them to introduce themselves & share 

the organization they represent.  

B. Donna & Kim provided feedback and a re-cap of the February 7th meeting. 

C. The previous meeting minutes were reviewed and accepted.  Darcy will post those to 

the County webpage. 

 

II. Step 3 Natural Hazards and Climate Change Presentation & Feedback: 

A. Presentations: 

1. Margaret Matter 

2. Bill Gamble 

3. JB Brock  

B. Discussion:    

 

III. Step 3 Updates: 

A. Municipal demand was updated by Kyle Carpenter.  He encouraged anyone interested 

to join this group to help.  He stated that they have collected all of the data they were 

looking for, now they are working on how best to report this to this group.  They are 

looking at some really high, above average numbers from Imbler.  

B. Agricultural demand group update was shared by Jed Hassinger.  This group has 

submitted all of the data to Dana to input into the plan. He shared one of the graphs 

they sent in with the group.  They are looking into several scenarios that may affect 

water needs in the future, such as temperature etc.   

C. In-Stream demand update by Tim Bailey.  They haven’t done a lot more since what 

was presented to the group in February until he receives more guidance.       

D. EOU oral history update  

 

 

 



 

Upper Grande Ronde River Watershed Partnership Place-Based Integrated Water Resources Planning 
Stakeholder Meeting- October 2017 
 Page 2 
 

Larry Larsen asked for a description of what the Norwegian model is and how it is was 

created.  Margaret said that she would be glad to share that with the group at the next meeting 

or by email prior to that. 

 

IV. Conclusion: 

A. The next Stakeholder meeting will be April 18th, 12-2pm in the Conference room at 

the OSU Extension Office.  Brett Rudd asked if we will move the meeting back to the 

evening after the April meeting.  Kim will send out a survey to the group asking fotr 

the time they prefer to meet. 

B. Donna adjourned the March 13th, 2018 Stakeholder meeting at 2:08 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Darcy Johnson Carreiro 

Senior Department Specialist II 


